RETARDED ASSOCIATION MEETING - continued

in the schools and proposed a seminar on Genetics be held in 1977.

An informative "Kit for New Parents" had been donated to each library and school in Schreiber and Terrace Bay. This kit contains an excellent booklet on the Downs Syndrome child.

Mrs. Barbara McLaughlin was named as alternative delegate to the District of Thunder Bay Mental Retardation Working Group.

During the lunch hour Mr. Lewandowski answered many questions regarding his role in the community and other points in the work carried on.



Making New Year's Resolutions? How about making one before December 3Ist! Let's have all of this year's pledges and donations to the McCausland Hospital Building Fund complet-



M.Cebrario & Sons Building Supplies

PHONE 824-2183

ed. Aiming for a Life Membership in the Corporation? (\$100.00 or more paid between January Ist, I976 and December 3Ist, I976).

Forgotten how much you still have to pay?

First - check your past bank stubs or if donating through a payroll deduction plan, check your past paycheck stubs or speak to your company Accountant. Failing these suggestions phone the Hospital Administration Office - 825-3695 and speak with Laura Legault. She should be able to give you the information you need.

As last year, we shall (in the new year) again, send membership cards along with your official receipt for income tax purposes. The cost of a 1977 membership in the Corporation will be \$5.00. So anyone who donated the sum \$5.00 to \$99.00 to the Building Fund during the year 1977 will be eligible for a Membership in the Corporation for the year 1977. This of course entitles you to attend and vote at the Annual Meeting (April 19, 1977). Contributors of \$100.00 (or more) during the calendar year of 1976 receive a Life Membership in the Corporation.

Remember - cheques can be made payable to continued page 3I

